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Werkflo Group joins The RegTech Association 

 

We’re pleased to share that Werkflo have joined The RegTech Association as RegTech 

members.  

David Grey, Managing Director of the Werkflo Group states: "Our membership of The RegTech 

Association is a reflection of Werkflo Group’s commitment to being a partner to the creators 

and innovators within the Australian Financial Services sector.” 

“2022 will see Werkflo launch a number of truly innovative software solutions never before 

seen within Financial Services anywhere in the world. In particular, we look forward to sharing 

the future of automated Trust and Fund Management compliance solution with the market. 

Our membership, and active participation, in The RegTech Association is a natural fit.” - Aaron 

Cleavely-Millwood, Head of Sales, Werkflo. 
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For further information, please contact Aaron Cleavely-Millwood a.cleavely-

millwood@werkflo.com.au or call +61 2 9994 8062 
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